FSBSC Submission 305

Kirra Vanzetti

From: lan Boucher

Sent: Saturday, 1 July 2017 7:50 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Submission

Iwould like to submit the following submission for consideration | would ask for confidentiality of this submission 1-
Presumptive cancer legislation and CFA restructure should be separated 2- Why has no consultation with volunteers
taken place as per volunteer charter and CFA act 3- No details have been given to brigades re restructure 4- All other
enquiries conducted have never recommended a split of the CFA 5- How will the restructure affect rural brigades eg
replacement equipment member and brigade support 6- Why are volunteers being used as a political football 7-
How will trust and respect be returned to volunteers Thankyou for your consideration Regards lan Boucher.
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